
 

 

PHYSICIAN OWNERSHIP DISCLOSURE 

Welcome to Surgery Center at Westpark 

We are committed to providing high-quality, patient-centered care. To ensure transparency, we 
are required to inform you that this facility is partially owned by physicians. 

The following physicians have a financial ownership interest in Surgery Center at Westpark: 

Dr. Richard M. Howell 

Dr. Jon D. Hop 

Dr. Bruce A. Stewart 

Dr. Brian W. Paff 

Dr. John I. Khoury 

Dr. John W. Swartz 

Dr. Thereseann M. Huprikar 

 

This disclosure is made to help you make informed decisions about your healthcare. You have 
the right to choose the healthcare provider or facility for your treatment. If you prefer to receive 
services at another facility, please inform us, and we will assist you with the referral process. 

We value your trust and thank you for choosing Surgery Center at Westpark for your care. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at: 

Administrator​
Phone: 616-290-0912​
 

 


